
REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 
 
FROM: Student Affairs Policy Committee 
 
DATE: April 1, 2024 
 
Overview: 

 
The goal of the committee during the Spring 2024 semester is work on resources to share, with the 
intention to use SSRI and other existing resources, and updating them as needed. The committee’s goal is 
to present on resources and ways to share with students in Fall 2024. 
 
The committee is also monitoring student related effects of the university’s financial struggles, and if 
anyone knows of student groups/organizations and other entities affected by the financial situation at U 
of A please reach out to the committee (Co-Chairs Little and Ottusch). 
 
One concern raised this year was on recording of classes, of which UCATT is currently working on a policy 
around recording in the classroom. It should be noted that any recording, even after this policy is put in 
place, cannot be shared to social media or other avenues outside of personal use for the student. 
 
If other student concerns are raised again please bring it to our attention. 


